
Date: 05.04.2019
To,
BSE Limited,
Department of Corporate Filings,
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,
Mumbai - 400 001.

Ref: Mangalam Industrial Finance Limited (Scrip Code: 537800)

Sub: Trading Window Closing Period

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is to inform that pursuant to clarification issued by the Stock Exchanges, the

Trading Window Close Period of the Company has commenced and will end 48 hours

after the financial results of the Company for the quarter 1 year ending March 31 , 2019

become generally available information.

You are requested to take the above in.formation on your record.

Thanking you,

Pradeep Kumar Daga
Managing Director
DIN: 00080515

Subol Dutt Building
13, Brabourne Road,
Mezzanine Floor,
Kolkata-700 001 (W.B.)
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